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Permanent Mission of the Republic of Tajikistan to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments
to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and
has the honor to inform of the new composition of the Government's delegation
of the Republic of Tajikistan to present its second periodic report for
consideration by the Committee against Torture at its forty-ninth session which
will be held at the United Nations Office at Geneva from 29 October to 23
November 2012.

1. Mr. Sherkhon Salimzoda - Prosecutor General of the Republic of Tajikistan
(Head of Delegation);

2. Mr. Salohiddin Nasriddinov - Ambassador, Permanent Representative of the
Republic of Tajikistan to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations at Geneva;

3. Mr. Azizov Zafar - Chairman of the Council of Justice of the Republic of
Tajikistan;

4. Mr. Zarif Alizoda - Human Rights Ombudsman of Tajikistan;

5. Mr. Muzaffar Ashurov — Head of the Department of the Executive Office of the
President of the Republic of Tajikistan;

6. Mr. Nurillo Oripov - First deputy Minister of Interior of the Republic of
Tajikistan;

7. Mr. Abdulhakov B. - Head of the Department of execution of criminal
penalties of the Ministry of Justice of the Republic of Tajikistan;

8. Mr. Masud Khalifaev - Counselor of the Permanent Representation of the
Republic of Tajikistan to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations at Geneva;

9. Mr. Kadyrov Khaydarali - Chief specialist of the Department of the Executive
Office of the President of the Republic of Tajikistan.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Tajikistan to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for
Human Rights for the assurances of its highest consideration. e

Geneva, October 23, 2012
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